Delta Kappa Gamma Holds February Meeting   

The Beta Chi Chapter of the Delta Kappa Gamma Society International held its February meeting on the 7th at 5:00 p.m. at El Nopal Mexican Restaurant.  The chapter did not meet in December or January, due to the Christmas season and extenuating circumstances regarding the weather.  


Delta Kappa Gamma (ΔΚΓ) Society was founded in 1929 as a medium through which women leaders in education might gain recognition.  ΔΚΓ works to stimulate the personal and professional growth of members and to encourage their participation in appropriate programs of action.  The Society also works to inform the members of current economic, social, political, and educational issues so that they may participate effectively in a world society.

This meeting was called to order by President Linda Edwards.    Mrs. Dianne Nicholson led the devotional entitled “The Best Things in Life.”, and then Mrs. Misti Michot called roll and read the minutes of the last meeting.  Mrs.  Elizabeth Wilson gave the Treasurer’s Report. 


The program emphasis of the evening was “Hungry Roving Bees”.   Mrs. Becky Richard recognized five new members to our chapter, Block High School teacher Mrs. Tamba Eichmann and Catahoula Parish School Board member Mrs. Katie T. Adams.  She also recognized Mrs. Gail Bean, Mrs. Jimmye Cambell, and Mrs. Suzie Blanchard for transferring in from sister chapters.  Mrs. Bean is a transfer from Beta Theta, and Mrs. Cambell and Mrs. Blanchard are transfers from Alpha Iota.  Welcome to Beta Chi ladies!

An art exhibit was also on display for members to enjoy.  Students from Mrs. Linda Neal’s classes worked hard to prepare for the evening.  Mrs. Neal teaches the Fine Arts Survey class, which is a required course for students to qualify for TOPS.  It is currently offered to juniors and seniors in the district.  It is a survey of visual art, drama, and music.  Mrs. Neal also teaches Talent.  These students take art every day and earn an art elective credit.  Members of Beta Chi were honored that the students in these classes worked so hard to create such beautiful masterpieces for our enjoyment.

Mrs. Becky Richard also reminded members that our Epsilon state convention was approaching in March as she worked to prepare a “themed basket” to take to the meeting.  The theme of the basket will be “Life’s Treasures”, and is shaped like a treasure chest and filled with things that we find in life to be “treasures”.  Some items that will be in the basket include books, photo albums, picture frames, etc.  Mrs. Richard explained the purpose of the basket. “This basket is for ‘first timers’.  The basket will be taken to the state convention and donations are made toward the basket by purchasing a ticket.  A ticket is drawn and the winner receives the basket.  The money raised is donated to a member who wishes to attend an international or regional convention for the first time.”

Hostesses for the evening were Mrs. Dianne Nicholson, Mrs. Cathleen Dale, Mrs. Phyllis Parker, and Mrs. Becky Richard.  Congratulations to Mrs. Ronda Huff for winning the door prize.   A “Happy Birthday” was also in order for the evening.  Mrs. Kim Tiser had a birthday and was greeted by choruses of “Happy Birthday to You” and was treated with a delicious ice cream dessert.  Also, ΔΚΓ would like to say, “Thank You” to El Nopal for the use of its facility.  The meeting was then adjourned by President Linda Edwards.
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